
WASAGA BEACH MINOR HOCKEY  

Dear Hockey Family,  
 
At the end of our second Silver Stick Weekend, I want to take some time to share with 
you some important information. 

Silver Stick is back! Concessions are OPEN! Oh my! There’s  

Timmies? 

COVID-19 cases  

increasing: how to help 

stay safe 

Here are the headlines—check out the details below 

Silver Stick is back! 

Our first hosting in two years of Silver Stick went amazingly well!  

Players, coaches and spectators had a great time watching the good 

ol’ game of hockey in a safe and secure manner. We were only able 

to host these sort of events with your help — thank you for stepping 

up and volunteering to help. 

 

Please ensure that you continue to do so for our upcoming events on 

Dec. 10-11 and Dec. 18-19. 

 

Concessions are OPEN! 

For those of you who have an upcoming Silver Stick tournament, 

remember concessions are OPEN! We are pleased to have been able 

to facilitate this with the town. Proceeds generated by these 

concessions go right back to our hockey organization. Bring your 

toonies and loonies to support a great cause — the WBMHA!  

 

Remember, concessions are to remain upstairs! 

 

Oh my! There’s Timmies? 

 

Our local Tim Horton’s has stepped up in support of our fundraising efforts for the new Twin-

pad Arena and Library Project. They are providing us with coffee, tea and treats over Silver 

Stick weekends — how awesome is that?! Please donate when grabbing a treat in support 

of our new facility! 

 

COVID-19 cases increasing: how to help keep our hockey family safe 

COVID-19 case numbers are currently on the rise in our area and we 

need your help to ensure we can continue to play hockey this season. 

• Take a COVID-19 self-assessment prior to coming into the arena 

• Stay home if you are feeling sick 

• Wear your mask and use provided sanitizer 

• Socially distance yourself from others in the facility whenever possible  

• Follow health unit directions if you have symptoms or have come in contact with 

someone who has COVID-19. Click here for a great resource to determine what to do if 

you or your family has symptoms or has tested positive.  

• Please review the attached document with details policy regarding Covid  

Together, we can work together to keep our hockey family safe! 

 

Thank you for your continued support and a great start to the season! 

 

- Ralph 

On behalf of your Wasaga Beach Minor Hockey Association Executive  

https://covid-19.ontario.ca/self-assessment/
https://www.health.gov.on.ca/en/pro/programs/publichealth/coronavirus/docs/contact_mngmt/app_11_high_risk_contact_FlowChart.pdf

